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Spring Fair 

The Spring Fair is fast approaching!  It is not too late to sign up to help 

on your child’s class stall, or to help set up in the morning or clear up at 

the end. Children will be dancing and we have our official opening of 

our new outside theatre during the afternoon. We are keeping our 

fingers crossed for good weather and hope to see lots of you there!  

 

Staff 

At the end of term we were sad to say goodbye to two members of 

staff.  Tina Schneider who worked with us as a midday supervisor has 

moved on to work in a nursery.  Jacob Rodwell who was a pupil at our 

school and who has been working with us as a SEN Teaching Assistant 

is following his dream to become a professional dancer.  Although we 

are sad to see him leave us, we are so thrilled that he has this 

opportunity.  

 

Monster Phonics 

We are so pleased that we were able to purchase reading practice 

books linked to our new phonics scheme. You have received a 

separate communication about these books.  Please could I take this 

opportunity to remind you not to put water bottles in book bags as they 

often leak and we need to take care to look after our new books. 

 

Book Exchange 

We would like to introduce our book exchange.  We have a cabinet 

outside the main reception area, under the canopy, with books in.  

These are for your child to take home to borrow and then return.  If you 

have any good quality children’s books to donate to the cabinet we 

would also be extremely grateful. 

 

Dogs 

Just a gentle reminder – only service dogs are allowed within school 

grounds. All other dogs are not permitted, even if they are being 

carried. Thank you. 

 

 

Daniela Thompson      Headteacher 

 

 

Attendance 

Our whole school attendance is 92.4% 

currently, which is a slight increase on 

last month. Well done everybody! 

Zebras’ Class has won the weekly 

attendance award the most times this 

school year and has the best class 

attendance overall.  Well done Zebras! 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

25.4.22 & 26.4.22 –  

Archery Enrichment Sessions 

27.4.22 – 6.00pm- Year 2 Parents 

                Assessment Meeting 

30.4.22 – SPRING FAIR 

2.5.22 – BANK HOLIDAY-  

              SCHOOL CLOSED 

26.5.22 – Platinum Jubilee  

               Celebrations 

27.5.22 – INSET DAY –  

                SCHOOL CLOSED 

Contact Us 

Website: 

www.loughtonmanorschool.co.uk 

Phone: 01908 241472 

Email: office@loughtonmanor.milton-

keynes.sch.uk 

http://www.loughtonmanorschool.co.uk/

